
Home Grown Philanthropy
Mike West Leavenworth Realty 
Mike West Leavenworth Realty 
has been helping residents with 
home sales for forty years. 

“Mike and I were both born and raised 
here. Giving back to the community that 
we fondly call home is hugely important 
to us,” said managing broker, Ken West. 

“We were born at Cascade Medical. 
At that time, it was called the 
Leavenworth Sanitarium, which is 
of course on our birth certificates!” 

 In addition to continued sponsorship 
of CMF’s events, Mike West has 
supported the schools, including 
helping start the girls’ soccer program 
at Cascade High School years ago. 

“We do a big Thanksgiving 
donation for meals and a big toy 
donation for Christmas—those 
are my favorites,” said Ken.  

Ken also served on the CMF board for 
six years and is proud of fundraising for 
projects including a new ambulance. 

“When I was approached to be on the 
board it felt good to help with something 
so important. The legacy of the founding 
members needs to be carried on.” 

We agree and are thankful for 
sustaining partners like Mike 
West Leavenworth Realty.
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Flowers & Art – Dig It! 
25th Annual Garden & Art Tour Coming Up 
The best celebrations are encircled 
by flowers. Come celebrate with us at 
our 25th Annual Garden & Art Tour 
on August 7th from 12 to 5pm. We 
promise a day surrounded by beauty, 
all for a good cause - fundraising for 
ambulance safety equipment.

The tour includes 10 diverse gardens 
throughout the Leavenworth area. 
You’ll be moved by dahlias, awed by 
vegetable abundance, dazzled by 
verdant green and splashes of colors. 

Most of the gardens are private, but 
two are public including the gardens at 
the Wenatchee River Institute (WRI). 

“A dedicated group of volunteers work 
throughout spring, summer and fall to 
keep our gardens looking beautiful and 
inviting. I hope people will see how a 
community coming together can make 
a place come alive." says Rachel Bishop, 
WRI Community Programs Director. 

"As a nonprofit trying to connect people 
to the natural world, we are thrilled to 
be a part of the Garden and Art tour. 
Gardening is another wonderful way to 
spend time outdoors.” 

Let’s not forget the art! Fifteen artists 
as varied as they are creative, are 
sharing their lovely work with tour 
visitors. Artwork is also currently 
up for bid in a virtual auction from 
July 15 through August 11. Check out 
the wide range of beautiful pieces 
at 32auctions.com/cmf. This is 
a special opportunity, and we are 
grateful for the artists' support.

Each visitor is also invited to enjoy free 
wine tastings at Icicle Ridge Winery 
and Silvara Cellars. Tickets are $20 and 
can be purchased at select locations.

Giving back to the community 
that we fondly call home is 
hugely important to us. 
Ken West 
Mike West Leavenworth Realty

stay updated:  Follow us on online!

An afternoon of gardens, art & wine. 
Purchase your tickets today!*

leading up to the event:
CMF Website 

cascademedicalfoundation.org

Mike West Leavenworth Realty  
940-A Highway 2 in Leavenworth

Plain Hardware 
18636 Beaver Valley Road in Plain

on the day of the event: 
Mike West Leavenworth Realty  
940-A Highway 2 in Leavenworth

Sleeping Lady Mountain Resort 
7375 Icicle Road in Leavenworth

Wenatchee River Institute 
335 Division Street in Leavenworth

*Credit cards are accepted for online ticket sales. All other locations are cash or check only.
for more information: cascademedicalfoundation.org

Madrugada Pottery 
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our mission: 
To enhance and financially support Cascade 
Medical's ability to deliver quality healthcare  
to our community.

contact us: 
(509) 548-2523
Foundation@CascadeMedical.org

We are a 501(c)(3) nonprofit EIN 91-1576083. 

photo credit: P2X Studio 

JULY

15

AUG

07

JULY

27

OCT

13

AUG

11

SEP

22

Join us for Benevolent Night at the  
Bavarian Bistro & Bar on September 22.

Summer & Fall 2021 Calendar
8am @ 32auctions.com/cmf  
Virtual Art Auction Begins

benevolent night @ 
Squirrel Tree Restaurant 

25th annual 
Garden & Art Tour 

8pm @  32auctions.com/cmf   
Virtual Art Auction Ends

benevolent night @   
Bavarian Bistro & Bar

benevolent night @   
Wildflour

Shared Food is a Gift: Restaurants are reviving after the hardest year ever. So, it’s 
amazing that some readily agree to partner with us for Benevolent Nights! As you 
celebrate the freedom to dine with friends and family, please join us in supporting these 
restaurants that show their deep commitment to community.

The Foundation is very 
appreciative of the 
overwhelming support 
from our community and 
the best sponsors any 
nonprofit can ask for. 
Bob Jennings 
CMF Board Chair

Golf Classic - an Ace Tournement!
18th Annual Event at Kahler Glen is a Big Success

CMF brought back our beloved 
golf tournament for the 18th time 
after a necessary hiatus last year. 

Fifty-one sponsors were very 
generous. Our hardworking board 
divided and conquered the many 
tasks required to pull off a complex 
fundraising event. We garnered 
many new fantastic volunteers. Over 
$40,000 net proceeds were raised.

The day at Kahler Glen was 
sundrenched, but we were graced with 
breezes and shady spots under the 
trees. The 27 teams had a great time 

participating in a sport they love 
and feeling good that it was done 
safely to raise money for critical 
ambulance safety equipment. 

Participants were some of 
the first to view the new 
mobile clinic which will begin 
service as soon as a bilingual 
provider is hired to staff it.

“The Foundation is 
very appreciative of the 
overwhelming support from 
our community and the best 
sponsors any nonprofit can 
ask for,” said CMF Board 
Chair, Bob Jennings. 

“There are so many people to thank: 
golfers, sponsors, hospital staff, 
board members and our awesome 
volunteers. The success of our hospital 
is truly a community effort.”


